
To whom it may concern: 
 
OUR WEST AUSTIN NEIGHBORHOOD STRONGLY SUPPORTS THE FINAL DRAFT MAP IN WHICH 
DISTRICT 10 EXTENDS TO LADY BIRD LAKE AND MOPAC.    
 
We believe the current District 10 groups us with our single family neighborhood communities of interest by 
including us with other single family neighborhoods in the interior northwest hills area near 360. 
 
Our neighborhood is bordered by Lake Austin Blvd and Enfield, and we constantly fight the mixed use space of 
condos and retail from swallowing us that can be seen happening all down Lamar Blvd.  We want our neighborhood 
to remain with nieghborhoods that share our common interest of single-family communities.   
 
thank you. 
Annette Pizzini 
 


